

Newsletter 15th February

Living on Line Postponed to Friday 8th March 2.15 pm

Our children are growing up in a world where technology and online access is advancing at a fast pace. Very often they have knowledge of online sites and ways of communication that are ahead of the adults around them plus instant access through a range of devices. Therefore, I have re- arranged for Mr Pete Nolan, a CEOP (Child Exploitation and Online Protection) ambassador to come to school on Friday 8th March at 2.15pm when he will deliver a presentation for parents on "Living on Line". Please come along and find out how you can support your child as they navigate the internet over the next few years. The presentation will be about 45 minutes long.

World Book Day

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Monday 11th March to avoid swimming and Forest School. Children are invited to dress up as their favourite book character. Please could they also bring a cushion as they will be sharing books and stories in different places across the day. We would also like to invite parents and grandparents to come and share a book or read a story from 2 pm onwards. If you would like to be part of this, please let your class teacher know.

Bookfair and Readathon

The Bookfair will be visiting school again on Wednesday 13th March from 3pm.

We will also be taking part in the Readathon this year between 11th and 29th March.

100 Club

The winners of the January draw were:

$1^{\rm st}$	16	Samantha Pitt
$2^{nd} \\$	36	Maisy Lillywhite
3^{rd}	88	Mrs J Smith
4^{th}	81	Kate Wood

FOLS Quiz Night

Many thanks to FOLS and the Quiz Night team for organising a really fun evening whilst raising much appreciated funds for school

Residential Trip Information Session

This will now take place on Thursday 28th February 3.10 pm in Swift class.

Rags to Riches

Many thanks to everyone who brought in bags for Rags to Riches. This raised £136.50 for the school.

Forest School Dates - Thursdays

28th February:Goldfinch21st March:Skylark7th March:Swift28th MarchGoldfinch14th March:Swallow4th April:Swift

Dates Term 4 2019

Monday 25th February	Inset Day
Tuesday 26th February	Back to school
	Parents evening
Wednesday 27th February	Swift Class to Gamelan Workshop
	Parents evening
Thursday 28th February	
	Y5/6 parents residential trip information session
Friday 1st March	Wildlife Quiz – 1 st round
Thursday 7th March	Swift Class to Forest School
Friday 8th March	Living Online – Parents' information session 2.15 pm
Monday 11th March	World Book Day and Readathon launch
Tuesday 12th March	Goldfinch to visit Skillzone a.m.
Wednesday 13th March	Bookfair in school hall from 3pm
Thursday 14th March	Swallow Class to Forest School
Monday 18th March	Swift class to Morfa Bay
Wednesday 20th March	Skylark and Swallow to visit Skillzone
Thursday 21st March	Skylark Class to Forest School
	Swift class return from Morfa Bay
Thursday 28th March	Goldfinch Class to Forest School
Thursday 4 th April	Swift Class to Forest School
Friday 5 th April	Break up for Easter holiday.
_	Celebration Worship in St Laurence, 2.00 pm

Please don't forget to visit our website www.longney.gloucs.sch.uk for more information and photographs. We also have a Facebook and Twitter pages for you to follow too!

https://www.facebook.com/LongneyCofEPrimary Https://twitter.com/LongneyCofEPrim